
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/15/22 

 

 

 

To: Hamburg Township Board 

From: Tony Randazzo 

 

Re:  Fire Safety Service Agreement 

 

 Fire Marshal Zernick obtained a quote from Elite Fire Safety to inspect and test fire alarm 

systems and equipment at all of our Township buildings. Last year, a different company 

performed the work and we ended up being nickel and dimed for additional charges. However, 

Elite Fire Safety’s proposal is clearly spelled out and also charges a reasonable price in our 

opinion. I recommend that the Board approve the three-year contract, which contains no yearly 

escalator, in the amount of $3,150.00 per year. 
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